
.  

 Notice  

of  
Postponed  

School Board 

Meeting 

 
Due to anticipated inclement weather, the 

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 16, 
2024, has been postponed to Tuesday, January 
23, 2024.  
The meeting location and time remains 
unchanged, as per the agenda attached.    
 

Location: Belle Chasse High School  

8346 Hwy. 23 
Belle Chasse, LA 70037 

 
    Time:                6:00 P.M. 

 

 

Jennifer Sanger, President 
Plaquemines Parish School Board 

January 14, 2024 

   

 


